
Sports Day Success


The Griffiths Centre organised Sports Day was another wonderful success this year, as the Primary school headed off to 
the Banbury Rugby Club and the Senior school went to the open air pool at Woodgreen Leisure Centre. Being visible to 
our communities is something we are strongly committed to, so getting out and using the community facilities available 
within our local area was a great way of Sports Day supporting that commitment.
As a result of the extraordinary planning and hard work, the sessions went amazingly well, as you can see from the photos 
below.

Planting in the Park Awards


The 5th and 6th Family Groups represented the school at this year’s Planting in the Park, which took on a royal theme in 
celebration of the coronation of King Charles. The students did exceptionally well and came away with two awards 
following the judging,

Friends of Frank Wise


The Friends Christmas Bazaar will be returning this Winter as a result of a 
collaboration between the Friends of Frank Wise and an additional group of parents 
who have agreed to coordinate and organise the event. More details will follow in 
the Autumn.
It is also important to say a heartfelt thank you for the significant donation the 
Friends have made towards the Residential Trips this year. The £8,500 they are 
contributing ensures that we can keep costs as low as possible, something which is 
increasingly important in the context of the rising costs of everyday life.
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